
 

 
 
Jasper Park Tennis Club 
c/o Ann Thomas, Secretary Treasurer 
 
December 18, 2024 
 
Re: Jasper Park Tennis Club 
Community Facility Enhancement Program Grant 
 
Dear Ms. Thomas;  
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees for Grande Yellowhead Public School Division, please 
accept this letter of support for the Jasper Park Tennis Club. 
 
We wholeheartedly support the repaving of the existing tennis courts and the creation of 
pickleball courts where the skateboard park was located.  We feel that not only many residents 
of all ages will benefit but also our visitors. It is a natural progression to improve our outdoor 
recreation in all areas we can for the health and well being of our mountain community. 
 
We are pleased to provide this support and agree to this letter being attached to the 
application by the Jasper Park Tennis Club for the Community Facility Enhancement Grant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dale Karpluk, Board Chair (Jasper) 
 
Cc:  Board of Trustees for Grande Yellowhead Public School Division 

               Martin Long MLA for West Yellowhead 
        Dr. Parsons, CEO/Superintendent of Schools 
       
  
  

Dale Karpluk (Dec 19, 2024 09:18 MST)
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